g’ IRS Department of the Treasury
¢ Internal Revenue Service

013573

P.0. Box 2508 In reply refer to: 0268364843
Cincinnati OH 45201 Oct. 21, 2015 LTR 4l1s83C 0
23-1584978 gooooQ 0O
poe12221

BONC: TE

EASTMINSTER PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
% JOHN HYND

311 HAINES RD

YORK PA 17402
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Person to Contact: Mrs. Towe
Toll Free Telephone Number: 1-877-829-5500

Dear Taxpaver:

This is in response to yvour Oct. 09, 2015, request for information
regarding vour tax-exempt status. We have no record that vou are
recognized as exempt from Federal income tax under Internal Revenue
Code section 501(a)l.

If vou would like to apply for exemption, submit a completed Form 1023
or 1024 and include the applicable user fee. Visit our website at
www.irs.gov/eo for information about tax-exempt organizations and
applving for tax-exempt status. Publication 557, Tax-Exempt Status

for Your Organization, also provides information about tax-exempt
organizations. You may request a copy bv calling the toll free

numbher for forms, 1-800-829-3676 (1-800-TAX-FORM), or by visiting

our webhsite. If vou are affiliated with a state, regional or national
organization, vou mav want to contact them to determine if they hold

a group exemptilion ruling in which vou are included.

Churches, their integrated auxiliaries, and conventions or
associations of churches that meet the qualifications for exemption
are automatically considered tax exempt under section 501(c}(3) of the
Code without applving for formal recognition of such status. No
determination letters are issued to these organizations. Refer to
Publication 1828, Tax Guide for Churches and Religicus Organizations,
Publication 557, Tax-Exempt Status for Your Organization, and our
website, www.irs.gov/eo; for the organizational and operational
requirements if vou believe vou meet these requirements.
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If you have any questions, please call us at the telephone number
shown in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely vours,

D P Hpanespt

Doris Kenwright, Operation Mgr.
Accounts Management Operations 1



